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This is with reference to the Karachi Infrastructure Development Company Limited Request 
for Proposal (RFP) published in daily newspaper The Dawn, Jung and Ausaf on 14th  November, 

2017 for “Establishment Oof 500 Bed Teaching (Extendable Up To 1000 Beds) 
Hospital and Medical & Dental College at University of Karachi”. 

 

It  is  hereby  informed  that  the  Competent  Authority  has  cancelled  the  Tender  with 
immediate effect due to some technical reasons. The same will be re-tendered shortly. 

 

Those bidders who purchased tender documents for the same may obtain another tender 
document free of cost after re-tender of the same. 
 

The Cancellation notice is also available on PPRA Website at www.ppra.org.pk 
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